
Additionally, my path to teaching originated through substituting at Indian Creek Elementary. 
Thus, I consider all Indian Creek Braves friends and family. Furthermore, I am grateful to work with 
your child, Mrs. Smith, and the school community.

Sincerely,

Date: 3-8-19 
Dear Parents,

Hello! My name is Marie Broyer, and I am a teaching candidate in Mrs. Smith’s 
second-grade class. I am excited about the opportunity to support your child 
throughout their educational journey. My current course, EDUT-550, fulfills a student 
teaching requirement towards my educator certification. Furthermore, I welcome 
any information you can provide about your child in a short questionnaire by  
Monday, March 11, 2019.

To give your family a sense of comfort, I want to provide a little information about 
myself. First, I am an artist, tutor, and community volunteer. Also, I am a wife and 
mother of four children. We have three upstanding teenage young men and an 
imaginative second-grade daughter. Thus, I can offer the students in Mrs. Smith’s 
class a wealth of love, safety, and understanding.

1) What are your child’s interests or favorite activities outside of school?

2) What would you like me to know about your child?

3) What helps motivate your child? (Past or Present)

4) How does your child learn best? (Circle at least one.) Visually   Hands-on   Listening   Technology   Playing   

Knowing more about your child’s interests and learning styles will help me further their academic  
success. I ask if you could please fill out a quick questionnaire below and send it back in your child’s  
take-home folder by Monday, March 11, 2019. 

**Please detach the questionnaire on the dotted line and return by Monday, March 11, 2019.

“My Incredible Child Questionnaire!” Child’s First Name:

5) What is your child’s attitude about school? (Circle a face.) 

Mrs. Marie R. Broyer 


